

P1 Parent Newsletter – Summer Term 1

This half term we will be learning all about Dinosaurs



In Literacy we will be:

- Copying sentences written by the teacher and writing our own
- Sequencing simple stories
- Learning how to form upper and lower case letters correctly
- Reading lots of books based around our topic of Dinosaurs
- Learning tricky words
- Tricky words will continue to be sent home. Please make every effort to learn these.
- Our junk table is full! I will send out another notice when we need restocking... many thanks to everyone who has sent items in.

In Phonics we will be:

- Revising sounds satpinckehrmdgoulfbjzwv
- Learning new sounds y x qu
- Using all the sounds we have learnt to help us write more independently.
- Blending sounds together to make simple words
- We are continuing with PE lessons on Mondays taken by coach Gary from the IFA. The children are really enjoying it!
- Our other PE day is a Friday.
- Please keep sending in £2 snack money every Monday in their snack wallets.

In Numeracy we will be:

- Naming + recognizing numbers 1-10 and beyond
- Writing numbers 1-10 and beyond
- Describing and naming 2D and 3D shapes
- Learning to tell the time to o'clock
- Recognizing simple coins

Please feel very welcome to speak to me if you have any concerns, by contacting the secretary. I am usually available at 3pm after school.

Miss Mayes ©